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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Exceptional Closure 
 
Firstly, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support over the last few months. 
 
We will be closed on Wednesday 11 August 2021 for us to prepare and set up the learning spaces after the 
building works to ensure the centre is ready for children starting back in term 1. 
 
The In-service days will follow the exceptional closure day, ELCC will be closed Wednesday 11 August to 
Friday 13 August 2021 and will re-open Monday 16 August 2021 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Vhairi Cochrane 
Head Teacher 
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